
Hope Corner Prayer Group 

 

The Hope Corner Prayer Group re-started on 11th August 2022.  Currently we have a regular 

attendance of between 7 to 9 attendees from various local churches.  We take it in turns to lead 

the group each week, which is done on a rotational basis.  Our sessions usually begin with a 

catch-up and items for prayer, followed by a short biblical reflection (which can include a musical 

item), and then followed with a time of prayer.  There is no set order to the sessions; everyone 

leads differently as they are led by the Holy Spirit. 

 

Our prayer focus ranges from praying for the local community and local services; our country; our 

world; current news topics; Hope Corner, it’s staff members and the activities taking place there.  

We also pray for the local churches in Barnet (CTfCB) and also for each other and our families 

and friends. 

 

We meet at Hope Corner every Wednesday at 1:00pm for an hour or so, and every one is 

welcome to join us even if they have little or no faith. 

 

Vania John-Baptiste 

Minister at Underhill Baptist Church 

Monthly Saturday Prayer Group 

We have continued to hold a prayer meeting on Zoom on the first Saturday of each calendar 

month which has been attended by a core group of about 6 people. While we are aware of the fact 

that this time (9am) is not easy for some churches, and we would also like to change back to 

meeting in person, with breakfast, we are also conscious that this will need a small team to 

organise it, and our Office-holder team is stretched at the moment.  

Janet McIntyre 

Barnet and Southgate College Chaplaincy 
  
Following two years meeting on Zoom, we resumed in person Chaplaincy in the Autumn term of 
last year.  We remain a small but faithful group, and it is great that we are able to gather in the 
college and ground that place in prayer.  
  
With no Freshers Fair and limits on how we can publish our presence, it has been difficult to reach 
new members, but we keep on meeting, not only to serve and support those who attend, but to 
keep a presence established for the future.  Hopefully September will bring new chances to reach 
new people! 
  
Fantastically Vania and Dominic have joined the team, so we are able to offer a truly ecumenical 
chaplaincy that reflects the different churches of CTfCB. 
  
Please do continue to pray for our ministry and for the college, as it faces the pressures of 
economic cuts. 
  
Tristan Chapman 
Team Rector of Chipping Barnet 
 

 


